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Everyone is truly back in the swing of things this week! The 
children have been settled in class and are working hard. 

Our OPAL Mentor visited school earlier in the week to see how
we are progressing with the development of Outdoor Play and
Learning. She really enjoyed speaking with the children about it.
Thank you for all of your donations so far – we are still playing 
OPAL bingo so if you have anything else to contribute, please 
bring it in!

We had great success at the 
Swimming Gala last week with a 
very impressive medal haul for
many individual and team events –
it would seem that this is our 
school’s hidden sporting talent!

myHappymind has
launched this
week and the
children have
responded really 
well.  They love 
their new 
journals!

Mrs Maxwell



What your child will be learning in the 
myHappymind ‘Meet Your Brain’ 

Module:

✓ The key components of the brain and 
how they work together. 

✓ The difference between the brain 
and the mind. 

✓ The concept of Neuroplasticity. 

✓How to calm the brain in times of 
stress.



Awards

The winner of this week’s Golden Welly Award is Logan ! 

Class Chosen by Teacher Chosen by Class

Mrs Burrell Isla

Mr Whiteley Koby Quinn

Mrs Crossley Indi Felix

Mrs Mitchell Leo Theo

Mrs Hughes Jared Manha

Mrs Cross Ella Hannah

Mrs Slinger Phi Yen Annie

Mr Edwards Daniel Oliver

Mrs Jones Darcy TBC until Monday

Miss Mutch Finn Elsie



Artist of the term 

https://www.staceymoore.co.uk/ 

Mrs Burrell would like to introduce you all to the artist of the term: 
Stacey Moore. 

She would like you to explore some of her artwork and perhaps 
have a go yourself with your families at creating your own artwork 
using pencils. 

There is space on the Art display board in school to create an 
exhibition of your amazing artwork. Stacey is very excited to see 
what you produce and is sending us some lovely prizes for those 
families who get involved. 





Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 
We are trying to promote ’Choose Respect’ with the children in school 
this term.  Part of our safeguarding agenda is to promote safe ways of 
dealing with conflict on the playground without resorting to getting 
physical (e.g. pushing and shoving).  

We are asking all parents to explore the idea of ‘Choose Respect’ with 
their own children, particularly about how they can use their words to 
politely disagree and when it is necessary to find an adult to help them 
to manage a disagreement before it gets physical. Our team is going to 
start wearing hi-vis on the playground at breaktimes and lunchtimes so 
that the children can easily identify where the adults are in the area. 

All staff at Applegarth know that safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility. Find out more on our Safeguarding Page.
For information about Online Safety, visit our dedicated webpage. 
You can also report any concerns you have to our welfare email: 
dsl@applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk

SAFEGUARDING NOTICES

IMPORTANT – We are a ‘NO NUTS’ 
school due to several children having 
severe allergies.  Please check 
ingredients carefully and do not send in 
snacks/lunchbox items that contain 
nuts.  

https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/key-information/safeguarding/
https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/online-safety/
mailto:dsl@Applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk




Sweet Tubs

Do you know that our school has a Nursery for 3 
year old children?  

Northallerton Leisure Centre are collecting empty 
plastic sweet tubs in aid of Macmillan. 
Make sure your tubs don’t go to waste and bring 
your clean, empty plastic confectionery and 
cracker tubs to Northallerton Leisure Centre to be 
recycled.
Simply leave your tubs with a reception staff 
member. All tubs will be collected and taken to a 
plastic reprocessing centre where they’re 
shredded, before being sold onto plastic 
manufacturers to use in place of virgin plastics. All 
money raised from the sale of Tub2Pub plastics will 
be given directly to Macmillan Cancer Support.



OPAL

We need your help!

Despite the weather getting colder and wetter, we need to keep 
our school field open for OPAL at lunchtimes. To support us with 
this, please can your child have wellies, or spare shoes and a 
waterproof coat with a hood in school everyday. Their 
wellies/spare shoes should be in a plastic bag with their name 
on them.

Digging Area

We would love to introduce a ‘digging area’ onto the field. We 
are asking for donations of buckets, trowels, spades, forks etc. 
These can be brought into school and given to Miss Mutch/Miss 
Coatsworth or left in our OPAL donation bin outside the front of 
the reception. Thank you for your continued support!

Bikes

We are really short of bikes that are suitable for our KS2 
children.  If your child is growing out of their bike and it is in 
good working order, we would happily accept your donation. 

We also have EYFS/KS1 bikes in need of minor repairs – if there 
is anyone in our school community who knows their way around 
a bike and is happy to help, then please let us know at the 
School Office. 



Attendance w/c 6th January

School Attendance National Attendance

% %



School Calendar

2024/2025 Academic Year

Event Class/
Phase

Location Date and Time

No After 
School Club

Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School

Tuesday 21st January

NSPCC 
Number Day-
come dressed 
in numbers

Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School 

Friday 7th February 2025

World Book 
Day  (more to 
follow)

Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School 

Thursday 6th March 2025

Science Week Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School 

7th – 16th March 2025

https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/event-calendar/











